
Lead Sampling of Drinking Water in California Schools Data Disclaimer

By clicking the box below, I request access to information and data related to the Lead 
Sampling of Drinking Water in California Schools program and acknowledge the 
following:

This website contains information submitted by water systems and laboratories for the purposes of 
complying with Assembly Bill 746 (AB 746) and the 2017 amendments to drinking water supply permits 
for more than 1,200 public water systems who implemented the State Water Board’s Lead Sampling of 
Drinking Water in Schools program (2017 Permit Amendments). The map reflects data submitted from 
January 1, 2017 to July 2019. 

Under the 2017 Permit Amendments, all public and private K-12 schools in California could request in 
writing sampling for lead in their drinking water supply at up to five faucets or fountains by the 
community public water system that serves the school. AB 746 required all public K-12 schools to be 
sampled except those that were built or modernized after 2010, schools that were sampled under the 
2017 Permit Amendments, schools that sampled independently for lead since 2009 and posted their 
results publicly, or schools that supply their own water and are permitted as a public water system. AB 
746 did not specify how many samples must be taken at a school, and the Water Board encouraged the 
community water systems and school districts to assess school sites on a case-by-case basis to 
determine the appropriate number of sample locations. There are several reasons why a school is not 
shown on the map and are as follows:

· No sample site sites were registered in the database by the water system or school.
· No sample results were submitted electronically to the registered sample sites in the database.
· School does not have any exemptions.
· School is not associated to a water system, which the water system originally provided to the 

Division of Drinking Water that list early in the implementation.

The data on this map does not include the following:

· Follow up information and/or descriptions of any remedial or corrective actions a school may 
have taken in response to an action level exceedance. 

· Additional sampling and investigation conducted by the school without the public water 
system’s assistance.

For additional information regarding a particular school site, you should contact the school directly.  

          I acknowledge that I have read and understand these disclosures.
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